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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I know how important it is to prepare your children for the move to a new class and so I can share with you the structure for next 

year. All children will meet their new teacher in their new classroom and with their support team on Thursday 3rd July. Grant and 
Miriam will let you know will be working in each class in due course. We always try to maintain some continuity while also intro-
ducing new team members to children.  

You will meet your child’s new teacher early in the autumn term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inclusive Book Collection 

We are thrilled to have been gifted lots of books by Inclusive Books for Children. You can find out more about this here: https://
www.inclusivebooksforchildren.org/. You can follow them on Instagram: ibc_reads. The books will be displayed outside my of-

fice for children to browse and read. They are a beautiful collection! 

Summer Fair — Friday 27th June  

Our Summer Fair is one of the main fundraising and community events of the year and everyone is invited! There will be lots of 
fun stalls with food and drink, toys and books for sale as well as games to play and of course, the raffle with amazing prizes. 

Please come along, spend a little money, chat with friends and hopefully the sun will shine as well.  

 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

Teacher Year(s) Class 

Tracy Nolan Nursery Acorns 

Bethany Spratt Reception Oak 

Chantal Raissis 1 Ash 

Emily Fox 2 Willow 

Joe Mahon 3 Cedar 

Emily Rawlings 4 Sycamore 

Ben Hagan 5 Chestnut 

Johnny Chapman 6 Beech 

Karen Trussler Pupil Premium Teacher Cedar 

Charlotte Elen Cover Teacher 

Senior Leadership Team 

Grant Jacobson Headteacher 

Ryan Kirkpatrick Deputy Headteacher/SENDCO 

Miriam Nadarajah Resourced Provision Lead 

Johnny Chapman Assistant Headteacher KS2 

Emily Fox Assistant Headteacher KS1 

Emma Benham Assistant Headteacher (Maternity Leave) 

Other Roles 

Tracy Nolan Early Years Foundation Stage Lead 

Marcia Freixeiro Teacher Autism ARP/PSHE/RRSA Lead 

Coren Miles (0.4) Music Teacher 

Kahina Cheikh French Teacher 

Chloe Commins PE Coach/Lead 



 

CLUBS - REMINDER TO PARENTS/CARERS 
 

Children attending clubs will be dismissed from the Main Gate at 4.30pm and 5.30pm. 
 

If you require your children to be collected earlier than these times then please make prior arrangements by 
emailing s.mcgran@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk.   

 
This is to ensure children’s safety and that the adult to child ratio is at a safe level at all times.  

 
Please try to help us by adhering to this request.  

 
Kind regards. 

 
James, Sharon and Pam. 


